In attendance: Meeting conducted via Zoom

Meeting called to order at 7:07

1. April Minutes – Approved unanimously (1st Bridget G-2nd Hillary H)

2. Financial Report

- a. \$48,478.84 in the bank at the end of April (have a few outstanding items)
 - \$2,118.02 from Kroger to date which goes to the Scholarship Fund
 - \$15,000 allocated for the semi fund
 - \$31.360.82 unallocated
- b. We cut the check for the Flower Fundraiser.
- c. Received approximately \$169 from McAllister's
- d. No expenses in April
- e. Approved unanimously (1st Bridget G-2nd Chris D)

3. Levy

- a. Looks good for it to pass!
- b. Results should be final on Friday 5/15

4. Fundraising

- a. Flower pick-up went GREAT!
 - Lots of great feed back on how organized it was
 - Very efficient
- b. MOD Pizza sent out check to the wrong address, so they had to resend it

5. Director Report

- a. Recruitment meeting will be on 5/20 @7pm
 - This will be mostly for new people but returning people are welcome to join for instructions on Registration
- b. Mini Camp has been cancelled
 - Will be trying to do something online to get the kids excited for the season
- c. Indiana says that High School activities can start on July 1, so hopefully Ohio follows suit.
- d. Instrument drop-off will be the same time as locker clean-out
 - Everyone must drop off school issued instruments so they can be inventoried
 - Will get them back to kids ASAP

6. Officer Reports

- a. Chris Prewitt
 - There is still a big mice issue in concessions. Trying to get it taken care of
- b. Chris Dulaney
 - Trailer has been cleaned out so that it can be taken in to get fixed this week
- c. Bridget Goebel
 - Would like to discuss soon if we want to do Yankee Fundraiser again next year
- d. Hillary Hollis
 - New registration is up and live on the website www.wcwolvesband.com
 - 2020-2021 Board has decided to move meeting nights to Wednesdays
 - 1. They will still be the 2nd and 4th Wednesdays of the month
 - 2. This will start in June
 - 3. Will fix the meeting dates in Charms

e. Stephanie Hurley

- Working on a video presentation for the Grammy awards
- Needs someone to volunteer to read the Volunteer Awards
- Asked David to do a video speech for the awards
- Working on getting the kids involved in reading awards
- \$100 raffle winner from Invitational/Champs volunteer must be announced
- Actual giving out of the awards will have to be figured out later

7. Disney

- a. Website and app for MTC has been updated with the new 2021 Spring Break dates
 - March 27-April 1
- **b.** Email should have gone out to anyone who cancelled their trip
- c. The \$25 Booster contribution has been returned to the Boosters

8. Open Items

- **a.** Beth would like all Board Members to start thinking of their volunteer needs for the upcoming season so that they can get put on Charms ASAP
- **b.** This is the last meeting for David and Stephanie M as Board Members since their kids are Seniors.
 - A huge thank you to both of them for everything they have done for the Band this year and in years past! We will miss you!

9. Meeting adjourned at 7:35